Street address

City, State ZIP

Phone

Email

Date

Name of human resources director

Title

School District address

City, State ZIP

Dear Mr./Ms.director-

I am writing you in response to the vacancy listing for music educator at Franklin High School.

I am currently in my last year at the University of Northern Iowa with expected completion of a B.M.E in Music Education in Spring 2006. I have worked extensively with local music groups and have been on faculty at the Blue River Music Academy each summer since 1834.

I would like to confirm my application for the vacancy posting of music educator at Franklin High School and look forward to future contacts with you.

Included in packet:
1. Résumé

2. Reference list

Official transcripts being sent from institution

Sincerely

Pan Ther

